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The Affordable Health Care for All Oregon Plan, HB 2922, offers a publicly funded plan to
cover everyone living or working in Oregon. It would give all of our citizens the
opportunity to have their health care needs cared for by a certified medical provider of
their choice. Health care includes a full range of medically necessary preventive, inpatient,
outpatient, mental health, dental and vision services, and prescription medications.  I urge
an enthusiastic Yes! vote on this bill, which provides for the basic health needs of all
Oregonians.  Thank you!
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